ENERGY
ISLES
SHETLAND

ENERGY ISLES WIND FARM

Energy Isles Shetland
Ltd invites local
residents to view
updated proposals
for the Energy Isles
Wind Farm located
approximately 1.5km
west of Cullivoe

and 1.1km south

of Gloup, Yell

Details of the event to be held are as follows:

TUESDAY 4th

FEBRUARY 2020
12.00pm - 7.00pm
Cullivoe Hall - Yell

The exhibition will provide an opportunity to meet members of
the project team who will be available to answer and provide any
additional information or clarification as required.

Any persons requiring further information or wishing to make
comments on the updated proposal prior to the submission of the
Supplementary Environmental Information to Scottish Ministers may
do so by writing directly to Statkraft UK Ltd, 1 West Regent Street,
Glasgow, G2 1RW or by email to doug.wilson@statkraft.com.

Any comments or submissions received after Friday 21st February
2020 may not be considered.

Please note, comments made at this time do not constitute
representations to Scottish Ministers. A further opportunity to make
representations to Scottish Ministers will be available following the
submission of the Supplementary Environmental Information.

The consultation is undertaken in accordance with Section 36 of the
Electricity Act (Scotland) 1989.

For more information visit

www.statkraft.co.uk




